
 

 

COVID-19 Academic Experience Focus Groups and Surveys: Statement for the BFA 
Prepared by Boulder Faculty Assembly Student Affairs Committee 

 
The ongoing COVID-19 pandemic has imposed significant challenges on our campus community�v not the 
least of which are barriers to providing engaging and meaningful learning experiences for our 
undergraduate and graduate students.  In an effort to better understand these barriers, and to identify 
practical ways in which faculty can strive to better meet the diverse needs of their students during the 
pandemic, the BFA Student Affairs Committee (SAC) facilitated a series of focus groups with CU 
undergraduate and graduate students, and administered a questionnaire to attendees of these focus 
groups and the broader CU student population.  The aim of this report is two-fold.  The first is to highlight 
insights about areas for improvement that students 
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d. utilize the chat function in your webinar platform to give students an alternative to verbally 
engaging in class discussions. 

e. use polls during lecture to slow down the delivery of material, engage students, and 
encourage attendance.  

6. ���]�À���Œ�•�]�(�Ç���}�(�(�]�������Z�}�µ�Œ�•���š�}�������š�š���Œ���������}�u�u�}�����š�����•�š�µ�����v�š�•�[�����À���]�o�����]�o�]ty, and incentivize attending 
office hours to motivate students to proactively connect with faculty. 

7. Augment regular office hours by staying connected for 5-10 minutes after synchronous 
webinar class sessions, to offer students brief opportunities to conne


